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Wine & Cheese Night
s

Unfortunately our annual infomation/wine and cheese

night event, usually held in February, cannot be held at

this time.
Due to the current COVID-19 situation,

we are unable to host a large event comfortably and

safely. If the situation changes and it becomes possible

Kindyhub App
later in the year, we will inform all families of the new date
and time.

~ Y
We thank-you for your understanding.

COVID-19 Update

- -

Recycling Guide &
Subicare Digital Media
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kindvhub

We kindly request that all families please

download and use the Kindyhub app.
If only email is used, the different care areas
will not get your messages until later in the
day because they are sent through to one
email and have to be individually sent
through to the right area. The app allows fast,
direct delivery and ensures educators get
important information and messages quickly.
If you have any issues downloading and

setting up the app, please let us know.



COVID-19 !)-1):\1:

This week all families were sent a message via kindyhub about an important update from our Board Chair, Emma
Thunder. Attatched to this message were 2 documents: Subicare's COVID-19 Management Plan - Scenarios for Families
Policy and a letter highlighting the policy and its key points. If you have not done so already, please read these

documents in preparation for any potential circumstances related to the COVID-19 pandemic.
Key points highlighted within the policy include:

- Signs, symptoms and criteria for COVID isolation or testing protocols
- Keeping informed in the event of a service closure
- Fees and charges in the event of a service closure

- Information and protocols for close contacts,

If you are unsure about what you are required to do in any circumstance or if you have any concerns about the policies
outlined in the policy document, please don't hesitate to raise them with management or the Chair, so that we can
explore options to address them. The Subicare Board will continue to monitor and review the situation as it evolves and
will keep you updated with any changes that might affect you. Thank you for your understanding and support as we

work together to keep our community safe and well.

The WA Department of Health website has updated information about
COVID-19, including frequently asked questions and answers.

www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/coronavirus.
You can also call the Coronavirus

Health Information Line on
13 COVID (13 26843).



@ www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

Recycling and sustainability are

two things we are very
passionate about at Subicare.

Aligning with these values, we
are proud to offer our families a
local recycling guide to assist
with being environmentally
responsible.

www.instagram.com/subicareelc

You can find this handy guide at: -

[

www.subicare.com.au

www.subicare.com.au/recycling




